
 
 

To all our campers & volunteers, 

Today, we have some disappointing news to share with you. We have made the incredibly 
difficult decision to cancel Camp Manitou summer camp programs for 2021, in response to the 
ongoing global pandemic caused by the COVID-19 virus. 

Having to cancel Camp Manitou for the second year in a row is disappointing for many campers, 
parents, and staff; however, we feel it is in everyone’s best interest. At this point, there are too 
many uncertainties, particularly, with how long the precautionary measures currently in place 
to limit the spread of COVID-19 will last. Additionally, as Camp Manitou is isolated and requires 
campers to be in close proximity to one another during their duration at camp, we feel that it is 
unsafe and logistically unrealistic to bring campers together. The safety of the Camp Manitou 
community is our first priority.  

We thank everyone for their understanding and wish everyone a safe, healthy, and happy 
summer in 2021. We look forward to operating again with our regular programing as soon as 
we can safely do so.    
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact myself, your camp 
director, or any other board member.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Sebastian Diebel, President 
Camp Manitou Bay of Islands Incorporated  


